

Union Européenne de Cyclisme

Maison du Sport International 54, Avenue de Rhondaine CH-1007 Lausanne

Brøndby, 7th January 2025

Candidature for UEC Management Board and UCI Management Committee

Dear colleagues and friends in cycling,

It is with great pleasure that the Danish Cycling Federation (DCU) hereby announce our fully support for Mr. Henrik Jess Jensen regards his candidature and possible re-election for UEC Management Board and UCI Management Committee.

We are sure that Henrik is the right person to continue his work for developing cycling in Europe as well as at global level. We do hope that he will get a successful nomination and election as we give him our official support.

Med venlig hilsen/Yours sincerely,

Jens-Erik Majlund

Konstitueret direktør / Interim CEO